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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 8:26 AM
To: 'tvtelepathy@toast.net'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power Rate Increase

Good morning Ms. Ruedisueli, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Jan Ruedisueli [mailto:tvtelepathy@toast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 7:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power Rate Increase 
 
I do not have transportation and therefore cannot attend the hearing so I am writing instead to plead my case. 
  
Please do not allow Gulf Power Rate Increase.  I am on a fixed income and received a total raise of $3.00, yes three whole American 
Dollars per month in the last 2 years.  My rent increased $25 per month due to new fire department/tax collector Per Door policy and my 
apartment complex was not spared.  The poor seem to be hit hardest by all of these increases and vilified just for being poor to begin 
with.  
  
If power were a luxury item I could understand an increase, but it is not.  
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jan M. Ruedisueli 
  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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